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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Welcome back after the half term holiday.  We hope you all enjoyed the week’s break.   

Parents Evening is on Monday 2nd March and Wednesday 4th March and you should have received a slip con-
firming your time slot in your child’s book bag this week. 

Thank you to all of the parents who came to the Y1 and Y2 Stay and Play before half term to help build Tudor 
Houses.  Please can we remind you to return your feedback form.  We are always very pleased to receive your 
comments.  Thank you if you have returned yours. 

Our newsletter this month contains notes about: Our Uniform, Sport Relief,  Nut Awareness, Three Schools 
Walk 2 School, Ozobots Robots at Haddenham Library 

 

Internet Safety Day 

We all worked together for a better internet on this day and the children were involved in lots of different ac-
tivities which focussed on safety on the internet.  It was great to see that our day proved to be a success when 
some children were seen talking amongst themselves after school in WASPS about how to stay safe on the inter-
net.   

 

School Uniform—Reminder 

Please ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform every day.  There are no exceptions to this unless you 
have been notified of a non uniform day.   

Nail varnish is not permitted during school time and only stud earrings may be worn.  Earrings should be covered 
for PE/Sporting activity by Micropore tape. 

Our uniform consists of: 

 Sweatshirt/cardigan 

 White polo shirt 

 Grey trousers/skirt/pinafore 

 Summer dresses (red and white checked) 

 Black school shoes 

 School Book bag 
 

PE Kit—all children must have a PE kit in school each day.  This is: 

 School PE t-shirt 

 PE bag 

 Trainers 

 Shorts (black or blue) 

 Tracksuit Bottoms (black or blue if possible) 
 

At the beginning of last term we announced we are changing our uniform provider from the Bucks Schoolwear 
shop to PL Schoolwear.  

PL Schoolwear now stock all items.  Their shop is located at Unit 56, Edison Road, Rabans Lane, Aylesbury, HP17 
8TE or you can make purchases via their website www.plschoolwear.co.uk.  They can be contacted on 01296 
488000. 
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News, Views and Celebrations 
 
Nut Free School 

Please can we remind you that we are a nut aware allergy school.  Please can we ask that children do not 
bring  to school peanuts, tree-nuts or products containing these in their lunch box.  Thank you for your un-
derstanding. 

 

Three Schools Walk 2 School—Wednesday 25th March 

Please come and join us on Wednesday 25th March when we walk to school with Haddenham St Mary’s School 
and Haddenham Junior School.  We will all meet at the Catholic Church (Crabtree Road) in Haddenham and 
leave at 8.40am.  This is an event which forms a part of our School Travel Plan to promote activity and sus-
tainable travel in our community.  Children must be supervised by their parents or another adult. 

 

Sport Relief 

Week commencing Monday 9th March is Sport Relief and to support this charity will be trialling lots of differ-
ent sporting activities during PE on Tuesday 10th March.  Please can the children come to school dressed in 
sports clothing on Tuesday 10th March.  If you would like to make a donation you can do so by texting ‘Kit’ 

to 70702 to donate £2 or give a donation via their website.  https://donation.sportrelief.com/  

 

Haddenham Community Library—Ozobot Robots! 

The Haddenham Community Library is looking to introduce simple programming activities for youngsters, 
based on controlling fantastic little Ozobot robots!  It's all very exciting and great fun. 

The library will be providing more details soon, but you can catch a glimpse here: https://
www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=8&v=OXnQFxBHvZQ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

      

Lucy McNeil         
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